
Dear colleagues,  

 

I am requesting your support and participation in selecting five members of Council to serve as part of 

the Strategic Opportunities Review Working Group.  

 

This committee was established on May 6th, 2024 under Mayoral Decision Number: 2024-006 

(https://london.ca/sites/default/files/2024-05/Mayoral%20Decision%20%20-%202024-006%20-

SORWG%20km.pdf) . As part of that decision, Councillor Peloza was appointed as Chair while Councillor 

Pribil was appointed as Vice-Chair.  

 

As the SORWG is to be comprised of 7 members of Council, the remaining five members will be selected 

by Council using the same voting process and procedures as deployed for other Standing Committees. 

Those appointed to the SORWG will serve in that role for the remainder of the 2022-2026 Municipal 

Council term.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Josh Morgan, 

Mayor  
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